
Notice-1 

This is to inform you that in a direct online meeting of 

the Vice Chancellor with the Principals of 

private/affiliated law colleges, held on 21/4/20, the 

Vice Chancellor acceded to their request that the forth 

coming examinations of the LLB 5 years program will be 

conducted from the old scheme / syllabus for the 

subjects of English, Political science and Sociology. The 

new updated / amended syllabus will come into effect 

from the next academic year for those students who 

will be enrolled in LLB 5 years in that session. 

Notice-2 

This is to inform you that the new date of admission for 

LLB annual exams has not yet been finally decided by 

the University Administration, The University Law 

College Administration will inform all the students 

about the new admission date as soon as it is finalized 

and confirmed by the Controller office of the Punjab 

University. The students are advised to follow ONLY the 

law college website for authentic information. This will 

save them from all sorts of disinformation and the 

resulting panic! 
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